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 Dresden, 15.12.2020 

Tree planting in 2021 – Agreements from Call on 6th December 

Participants: Jimmy, Ronny, Marcus (all via WhatsApp Call) 

Ongoing and continuous need for ISCOT/Jimmy to send to MttW/Marcus:  

• Pictures 

• distribution documentation 

• receipts and other proof of spend money 

Tree planting in 2021: 

• further need for reforestation in Madi Opei and Kitgum district as well as more neighbouring 

districts, big area – big potential 

• natural challenges: survival rate depends on tree 

• social challenges: some people very interested, others are not good care takers 

→ learnings: stick to certain kind of trees and only distribute to people that are eager to 

participate 

Jimmy and Joel, as ISCOT, will participate again and organize locally in Madi Opei. 

Prices will stay in the same range as last year, Joel and his team will constantly work to get them as 

low as possible for ISCOT and MttW to buy as many as possible with the available funds. 

With an absolute number ordered by December 2020, first seedlings will be ready for distribution by 

end of march 2021. Participation of a MttW-Team will depend on the pandemic situation and 

possibility to travel. 

 

Order of seedlings from Joels nursery bed by Magic to the World e.V. 

Magic to the World e.V. agrees and confirms to buy a total of 40.000 seedlings at the price of 1.500 

UGX maximum each for distribution before and during the first rainy season of 2021. 

A deposit of up to 30% can be arranged in December 2021. After confirmation a second instalment 

of 30% can be fixed in February 2021 before the final payment, 40%, upon delivery. Every payment 

requires a separate bill addressed to ISCOT and Magic to the World e.V. (Germany) 

We appreciate if options for an additional 10.000 seedling would be available on short notice from 

this or other nursery beds depending on the successful funding by MttW. 

Thank you for your cooperation and motivation for our tree planting in 2021! 

Best, 

Marcus Stein (chairman of the organisation)  

http://www.magictotheworld.de/

